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Celebration Day – Friday 18th July 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

At Barr Beacon School, we have the highest expectations of our pupils, and when they rise to 
meet them, we believe in celebrating their effort, dedication, and embodiment of our Beacon 
Values. Recognising and rewarding our pupils is a core part of our culture. 

To mark the end of a successful year and celebrate the achievements of our pupils, we’re 
hosting a whole-school Celebration Day on Friday 18th July. This day will be filled with exciting 
activities designed to reward pupils for their hard work across the year. All pupils will take 
part in a range of sessions, including a creative activity session, a session led by their Form 
Tutor, a year group assembly hosted by the Head of House team with awards and games, and 
a whole-school quiz. In addition to this, for those who have gone above and beyond, there 
will be a bonus session with inflatables, bouncy castles, and outdoor games. 

We are pleased to let you know that your child has met the criteria for the extra session on 
the inflatables, bouncy castles, and outdoor games. This additional reward is in recognition of 
their excellent attendance (95% or above) and behaviour (ratio of 95% or above), a fantastic 
achievement that deserves celebration. 

Please note that pupils must attend in full school uniform. The school day will run as normal, 
with no changes to start or finish times. It goes without saying that our usual behaviour 
expectations apply throughout the day to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all. 

Thank you for your continued support, and well done again to your child for earning this 
exciting opportunity! 

If you have any specific concerns or questions about your child’s participation in the 
inflatables and outdoor games, please don’t hesitate to contact us 
at postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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